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Patrick Duxbury

From: Michael Palmer [Palmerm @inac-ainc.ge.ca]

Sent: Monday, November 20, 2006 11:59 AM

To: Patrick Duxbury .
Subject: EAs: Sidon Intl Resources Corp and Consolidated GoldwinVentures ‘

Pat - Just a quick note to let you know I have reviewed the proponent responses to the IRs we submitted last year

regarding drilling at Defeat Lake and Drybones Bay. The reponses adequately address the concerns of INAC Water
Resources.,

Thanks,
Mike

Mike Palmer

Pollution Control Specialist

Water Resources Division

Indian and Northern Affairs Canada
phone (867) 669-2698

fax (867) 669-2716

11/22/2006



